
Clavet Composite School 
SCC Minutes 

Wednesday, February 28, 2024 
 

Present: Rhonda Lavoie, Chad Hunt, Trisha Schultz, Donnita Derbyshire, Ashley Dennis, Linnea Schellenberg, 
Dawne Badrock, Brian Matisz 
 
Regrets: Jenn Waygood, Carol Klassen, Michelle Spray, Peter Schmidt, Kristen Mathison 
 
SCC Business 
 
Minutes from January 17, 2024 read by Linnea, adopted as read by Ashley Dennis, seconded by Chad Hunt. 
 
Principal’s Report  
 
Basketball: Season is finishing up with playoffs for Senior Girls and Boys on March 8 & 9.  
 
Badminton: Jr and Sr Season is starting up, there are no tryouts. 
 
Drama:  Jr Drama Auditions are done and practices are scheduled. 
 Sr Drama Competition is scheduled for three days in April. 
 
Outdoor Ed: Planning has begun for this season for grades 10-12. Goal is to slowly build and expand program.  
 
Graduation: Scheduled for June 7 at 8:15 PM at Lakeview Church. SCC Members are invited to attend. The first grad 
meeting was held, and turnout was great with almost all families being represented.  
 
Parent Meeting: There will be a parent meeting for students entering grade 10 during the March parent-teacher 
interviews. There are 56 students in grade 9. This meeting will explain the new graduation requirements going into 
effect for the 2024/2025 school year. This will be the first group of students to be affected by these changes. Online 
course selection process will also be discussed. 
 
Cell Phones: Cell phones continue to be a concern. Discussion was held about how we can best support students and 
families in appropriate use of cell phones.  
 
Staff Appreciation: The work of the SCC and participating parents was greatly appreciated by staff. Thank you for all 
the work that was put into this expression of appreciation. 
 
Brick Club: Expo is scheduled for March 3-4, 2024. 
 
Grad Fun Night: Scheduled for May 9. SCC plans to host an information table. 
 
Other Business 
 
Applications are in for Nutrien grants for breakfast program. 
 
Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, April 10, 2024, at 5:30 PM at the school. 


